WPPCCPA January Meeting

January 13, 2013

Delaney Field Clubhouse

451 Fletcher Road

Carlisle Barracks, Carlisle, PA 17013

1:00 - 3:00 PM

Please come and join us for the first meeting of 2013! We are going to have two guest speakers from West Point. Deb Dalton, Parent Communications Liaison West Point Admissions Office, will be here to give you information concerning upcoming events for all classes. Dr. Jim Dalton, Associate Dean and Registrar at West Point, will address questions you may have concerning academics at West Point. This is a great opportunity to get valid information from two very knowledgeable people who work with your cadets. Please RSVP to me at fountainml@aol. com or call 717-609-3319 by January 11, 2013. Deb and Jim are taking their own time to come down and meet with us. This is a great opportunity to meet them and have your questions or concerns addressed. Please make every effort to come to this meeting!

If you are planning on attending please bring an appetizer or dessert to share with the group. I hope to hear from you soon!

Happy New Year to all,

Melody

717-609-3319

fountainml@aol.com